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To:            Town Clerk 
 
From:        Jennifer LeMay 
 
Date:         October 26, 2015 
 
Subject:    Policy Meeting November 17, 2015 Cancelled 
 
Please be advised that the Policy Meeting scheduled for November 17, 2015 at 5:15 p.m. in the small conference room in 
the office of the Superintendent has been cancelled.     
    
   
  


